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December 13, 2010 l' DOIL{-TI 
Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shurmard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Cancellation of Tricorn USA Certificate (TJ087) 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Tricorn USA, Inc. no longer provides telecommunications services in the state of Florida and is 
requesting to cancel all certificates pertaining to Tricorn USA, Inc. and rescind all tariffs on file with 
the Commission effective immediately. 

Tricorn USA does not serve any customers or have any active telecommunications operations in 
Florida, therefore Tricorn USA respectfully submits that the surrender of its certificates and 
withdrawal of its tariffs is reasonable and necessary and will not be disruptive to the present or 
future public interest, convenience and necessity. Also there are no current or past due Regulatory 
Assessment Fees, penalties or interest due to the Commission. 

If you should have any questions please contact Ivan Sotomayor at ivans@sotomayorcpa.com or 
(626) 397-4900 

Sincerely, 

Marc Rene Rocher c--­ ~,,~-I I"'--:, U.~Vice President of International Business to. ; ll) 
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